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HB2909 will fund investments in the seafood industry supply chain that are causing 

an estimated $252 million in economic leakage. Keep Oregon seafood in Oregon, 

Support HB2909.  Oregon’s commercial harvesters landed around 313 million 

pounds of fish and shellfish in 2018, and only 10% of that ended up on Oregon Coast 

plates.  


